
Dear Sun City Center Friends – thank you to those who took our first 

survey. The LRPC received 1842 survey results. The second survey will be 

available April 4 – 12th.  

There will be a link in the “What’s New with the CA?”. The purpose of this 
survey is to better understand your opinion on the top ten capital projects 
and improvements in our community.   
 
If you do not want to use Survey Monkey, you may go to the Community 
Association and fill out a paper survey between April 4th through April 12th 
and drop it in the box.  Another option for completing the survey is to go to 
library on April 7, 8, or 11 during the hours of 1:00 pm to 3:00 pm and 
someone will input your answers or you can complete the survey yourself 
on the library computers. 
 
Thank you to those who took the survey. Your opinion counts with us! 

 


